
Kingdom of Atlantia Letter of Decision, APRIL, 2013 
 
Dame Hróðný Rǫgnvaldsdóttir, Golden Dolphin Herald of Atlantia, sends balmy autumnal greetings 
to her fellow heralds. Greetings from Golden Dolphin to all who read this! Here is one of my shortest 
letters, consisting of one submission. 
 

ACCEPTANCES 
 

Raven’s Cove – resubmitted badge (Award of the Black Gull) 

(Fieldless) A raven within and conjoined to an annulet sable. 

 

   Returned by Laurel for redrawing on the July 2013 letter, we submit the original depiction 

of the badge, as the Laurel return stated, "This badge is returned for the orientation of the 

raven blurring the difference between palewise and bendwise. In this case, the badge was 

redrawn between its original submission to kingdom and its submission to Laurel. The 

submitter should be aware that the original drawing was preferable and would have been 

registerable." 

 

in service,  

 Hróðný 

 


